
              Each week, we will invite your group to try a 
different spiritual practice together. This week’s 
practice is silence. 

“Be still and know …  “ (Psalm 46:10).  Before 
Jesus gave us the Lord’s prayer, he said “But 
when you pray, go into your room, close the 
door and pray to your Father, who is 
unseen.  Then your Father, who sees what is 
done in secret, will reward you.” (MT 6:6).  This 
prayer of silence was practiced by the Desert 
Mothers and Fathers as early as the 
third century AD and is now practiced as 
Contemplative Prayer or Centering 
Prayer.  Today: Simply surrender to God’s 
presence as you sit quietly for 5 minutes 
listening for God’s whisper. This week: Consider 
spending some time sitting alone in a darkened, 
silent room, listening to God in the silence and 
darkness. How are silence and darkness 
conducive to repentance? 

Before you begin your time of discussion, 
spend 5 minutes in silence together as a group. 
You can close the silence with a prayer or by 
simply saying “Amen”. 

For more information on these spiritual 
practices, please contact Rev. Regina Proctor 
(proctorr@stlukesumc.com).  
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